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Thank you for giving me this opportunity to express my gratitude to the WGO and to Prof. Naima Amrani. 
 
I am Dr. Ngatcha Ghislaine of Cameroonian nationality. I spent 4 years of training in hepato-gastroenterology 
and digestive endoscopy at the WGO Training Center in Rabat. This training was very practical and based 
on the care of patients in hepato-gastroenterology and digestive endoscopy. It allowed me to learn how to 
perform upper and lower digestive endoscopies and therapeutic endoscopic procedures (ligation of 
esophageal varices, foreign body’s removal, polypectomy, dilation of stenosis and others.) 
 
Currently I am in Cameroon and I practice my profession as an hepato-gastroenterologist on a daily basis, 
thanks to the WGO Training Center in Rabat that taught me everything and is still playing a role in updating 
my knowledge. After my training, I attended WGO’s ten-day-long short program in Rabat to update my 
knowledge. 
 


